
 

 
 

Harrisonburg Little League Association 
P. O. Box 641 

Harrisonburg, VA  22803 
 

 

 

To:  Mr. Mancini 

 

HLLA would like to fund two solar powered scoreboards on Fields 1 and 2 at Purcell Park.  We 

want to purchase them from Time Technologies in the amount of $18,515.  The scoreboard on 

Field 1 will be 6’x9’ and the scoreboard on Field 2 will be 4’x9’.  The current scoreboards on 

those fields have become irreparable and do not work.  With permission, we would like to order 

those in time so that they are installed and ready for our April 6th Opening Day.   

 

Thanks, 

Dean Warlitner 

President of Harrisonburg Little League 

 

http://www.littleleague.org/index.asp

